
 

Date: 05-10-2024 

Important Notice 

Passout Students of M.A. 2022-23 and M.A., M.Ed. 2023-24 are hereby informed that the 

tablet which were provided by the Uttar Pradesh government under "Swami Vivekanand 

Youth Empowerment Scheme".  

The students who have not taken their device on 01 & 04 October 2024, may collect their 

devices on 21 October 2024 between 10:30 a.m. to 02:00 p.m. at Seminar Hall, Dean of 

Students office (student welfare centre), BHU only.  

This is to inform you all that the tablets, which were provided by the Uttar Pradesh 

government under "Swami Vivekanand Youth Empowerment Scheme" if, remain 

unclaimed due to physical unavailability of the students will return to the competent 

authority after the last date. 

Also, thereafter no claim will be entertained. 

Only eligible student can take their Tablet according to the list provided by the 

university (BHU). 

Note:  

1. Those students who have already taken any device in this scheme are not eligible. 

2. Students are advised to bring their Student ID Card and Aadhaar Card. 
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